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Herkimer County Announces New Regional Transportation Vision  

Public Open House: Long Range Transportation and Roadway Safety Strategies to 

be Shared 

 

Herkimer, NY – The Herkimer Oneida County Transportation Council (HOCTC) will be hosting a public open 

house on Tuesday September 10, 2024 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm at the Herkimer College Campus Center Room 

282-283. HOCTC will be sharing findings from its public engagement and data analysis related to the 

community’s collective vision and safety concerns for the future of Herkimer and Oneida County’s 

transportation networks. Safety Concerns for the local roadway network and the Long-Range Vision for the 

future of the entire transportation network in Herkimer and Oneida County will be shared in an open house 

format. Participants can come any time between 4 and 7pm to review presentation boards and ask questions of 

meeting representatives. Participant feedback will inform HOCTC’s transportation goals and strategies for the 

future, including strategies to enhance pedestrian and cyclist safety, improve street design, and create more 

accessible and inclusive transportation options.  

“It's important to engage the public as we plan for the region’s future transportation network, while aiming to 

enhance pedestrian and cyclist safety, improve street design and create more accessible and inclusive 

transportation options.” Legislative Chairman Robert Hollum said.  

Event Details: 

September 10, 2024  

4:00 – 7:00 pm 

Herkimer College 

Robert McLaughlin College Center, Rm 282-283 

100 Reservoir Road 

Herkimer, NY 13350 

 

Interpretive and translation services are available with 24-hour advance notice to transplan@ocgov.net or 

315.798.5710. 

 

To learn more about the transportation studies:   www.tinyurl.com/hoctcentral 
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